
GOVERNMENT RADIO & TELEGRAPH ADMINISTRATION
Curacao

Netherlands Antilles

Your letter: Our reference:

3936
Subject:

Enclosures:

Dear Sir,

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport
Pennsylvania
U. S. A.

CURACAQ October 16, 1957.

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of October 8i
1957. The data of the station you heard are as follows.

A Philips 10 kw single sideband transmitter, operating on a
frequency of 20015 kcs and beamed to Holland. Ca.11sign PJL20.

This transmitter is used in our radiotelephone circuit and
transmissions are switched to privacy as soon as contact is esta-
blished.

Thanking you for your kind letter, I remain,

OLL:vel

Yours very truly,

C

O.L. Labega
Acting Director of the Government

Radio- and Telegraph Administration

Please address all correspondence to:
GOVERNMENT RADIO- Zz TELEGRAPH ADMINISTRATION, P. O. BOX 103, CURACAO, NETH. ANT.

R 106 - 5000 - 9 1955 CC.


